Hendrix, Steve

From:

Jonathan Klunk <jonathan@keysourceproperties.com>

Sent:

Tuesday, September 25, 2018 3:14 PM

To:

Linda Stephens; Hendrix, Steve

Subject:

Re: 18CUP1110

Steve,

Good afternoon.

We held the neighborhood meeting last night for 2069 Preston St. Two guests were in attendance. Both guests were in support of the CUP. Questions were raised about parking and general use of the property. Guests were made aware of two parking places behind the house that guests will use. Attendees were also told about the next steps in the CUP process and what to expect. All questions were answered and everyone left happy.

Please let me know if you have any questions. We will have a copy of the attendees list when we file the formal application Thursday.

Thank you, Jonathan

From: Linda Stephens

Sent: Thursday, August 23, 2018 11:32:02 AM

To: Hendrix, Steve Subject: 18CUP1110

Good Morning Steve!

Attached is the neighborhood meeting letter for 18CUP1110 @ 2069 S. Preston St.. I have scheduled to mail these out on Monday, 8/27/2018. Please let me know you are approving me to mail these on this date.

Thank you,

Linda-Marie Stephens Executive Assistant Key Source Properties <u>linda@keysourceproperties.com</u> (502) 296-5077